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18th June 2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

Another fantastic week at the Federation! Everyone has been so positive and we have been enjoying 
the lovely warm weather the past couple of weeks.  

Thank you for everyone who contributed money to our Rainbow Run on Friday. We really enjoyed 
seeing you all get creative with your rainbow looks and we appreciate all the children’s effort. It has 
put a smile on everyone’s faces! 

At Stoke you guys have raised £47 and at Croscombe you guys have raised £116.30! Thank you everyone. 

BREAKING NEWS! 

INSET DAY  

A reminder for everyone that next Friday, 25th June, there will be an INSET Day meaning that children do not need to 

attend school. 

Message From Mrs Vincent 

I am incredibly proud of how the federation has operated and progressed whilst I have been away, 

the staff have been outstanding, steering the children through the tough times, the governors and 

PTA have been so incredibly supportive to all, thank you so much to everybody! I now can't wait to 

get back to some sort of normality and enjoy the days ahead working with the children and within 

the federation.  

See you soon! 

Parents Evening 

We would like to announce that at both schools, Parents Evening will be taking place Wednesday 

14th July and Thursday 15th July. 

On both of these days the Parents Evening will be from 15:30-17:00 and it will be by telephone 

call. 

Change of Crazy Hair Day Date At Stoke! 

The Federation and PTA have decided to move ‘Crazy Hair Day’ from Thursday 24th June 

to Friday 2nd July.  

As a reminder, for ‘Crazy Hair Day’ we ask children to come into school with crazy hair, 

crazy head gear etc. and in return the PTA are asking for a bottle of something for the Tombola. Please ensure the bottle is 

in date. 

We are really sorry for this inconvenience! 
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Evo Sports Summer Holiday Club 

From July 26th until August 27th, Evo Sports will be running an Ofsted Registered Summer Holiday Club at Bishop Hender-

son Primary School. 

This club will be great fun and any child is welcome to come along!  

Please see poster attached for more information. 

 

Bill Moore & Mel Vincent 

Co-Head Teachers 

 

Stoke Reception Starting Forest School! 

Sadly, this week was the end of Stoke Year 3’s Forest School session for this year. However, Stoke Recep-

tion will be starting Forest School on Thursday 24th June.  

We anticipate that the Reception class will enjoy it as much as the Year 3’s did! 

For those starting attending Forest School, please remember to make sure your child is wearing appropri-

ate clothing and wellies. 

Photo Day 

Photos will be taken for Stoke and Croscombe children on Thursday 24th June. Stoke photos will be 

taken during the morning and Croscombe photos will be taken during the afternoon. All photos 

being taken will be done outside. 

Please ensure that your child brings their branded jumper/cardigan for the pictures and that they 

look smart and tidy! 

 

Water bottles In School 

Just a reminder to ensure that the children bring a water bottle, hats and sun cream to school 

each day and on those not so sunny days—a coat for outside play! 
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